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Date:  Thursday, November 13, 2014 
 
To:  Karen Roche 
                    
From:  Christine Gottardo, Interim Dean 
 
Subject: FGS Report to Senate – November 2014 
 
The following recommendations were approved at the November 12, 2014 meeting of 
the Faculty of Graduate Studies Council (FGSC): 
 
    
 
 

Graduate 
Program 

Program Change Recommendation 

 
Faculty of 
Graduate 
Studies 
 

 
Revisions to Policy: 
General Criteria and Procedures for Membership in the Faculty 
of Graduate Studies (FGS) 
 

 
Deferred 

 
Faculty of 
Graduate 
Studies 
 

 
Review of Terms of Reference for Faculty of Graduate Studies 
Council (see attached) 
 
https://www.lakeheadu.ca/about/sg/secretariat/senate/schedule-
a-terms-of-reference#FGSC 
 

 
The FGSC 
recommends 
that Senate 
refers the 
revised Terms 
of Reference to 
the Senate 
Organization 
Committee  
 

 
 
 
L. Hill 

https://www.lakeheadu.ca/about/sg/secretariat/senate/schedule-a-terms-of-reference#FGSC
https://www.lakeheadu.ca/about/sg/secretariat/senate/schedule-a-terms-of-reference#FGSC

